
February 1 
Professional  
Development 
School Closed 

February 2 
Beginning of 3rd 
Marking Period 

February 9 
Report card  
distribution 

February 9 
Pre-K 
registration begins 

February 14 
Valentine’s Day 

February 15 
President’s Day 
School Closed 

February 18 
Chick-fil-A Day 

Dear Marley Elementary Families,  
 I hope you are staying warm and safe during these cold 
months of winter. While we are all not attending school in our brick 
and mortar building, we are still a community. A community 
committed to learning, growing, and making learning magical for 
each of our students.  
 This month we will continue to engage our students and 
families in learning through the online setting. We appreciate those 
families that responded to the Spring Return to Learning Survey. As 
we prepare for a potential reopening on March 1

st
, the information will 

greatly assist our planning efforts. Please know that our school team 
is dedicated to providing great learning experiences no matter the 
setting. As we develop Marley Elementary’ s reopening plan, with 
direction from AACPS, we will keep you informed. We thank you for 
your partnership in this endeavor and your partnership throughout 
the year.  
 During February we have a few different areas of focus. We 
will explore special events such as Groundhog Day, Chinese New 
Year, Valentine’s Day, and Black History Month with a variety of 
lesson and activities. We are dedicated in providing students with a 
wealth of knowledge connected to the many diverse traditions and 
celebrations that make our community inclusive and unique. 
Additionally, in recognition of Valentine’s Day, we will focus on the 
trait of positivity. We will also celebrate Kindness Spirit Week, 
February 8

th
 – 12

th
. Teachers will be sharing activities that will focus 

on showing love to ones’ self, our planet, and others. It sure to raise 
spirits overall.  

Lastly, report cards will be distributed February 9
th
.  Be certain 

to review your child’s report card with them and set goals for next 
steps. Your child’s teacher may also be reaching out to schedule a 
parent teacher conference with you related to your child’s progress. If 
you would like to have a parent teacher conference, please contact 
your child’s teacher.  

Thank you for your continued support! We appreciate the 
partnership.  

Educationally Yours,  
 
Tamara Kelly-Molock 

 Principal 
 
Erin Brady  

 Assistant Principal 

Marley Elementary School 

715 Cooper Road 

Glen Burnie, MD 21060 

410-222-6414 
February 2021 



For the most up to date information regarding anything 
COVID-19 related, please visit  www.aacps.org.  

Parent Portal (grades 1-12 only) 
Are you curious to know how your student is doing in school? Do you want to 
see what is due in class or your child's attendance?  Were you able to see 
the first marking period report card? Parent Portal is an app that can be 
added to any smart device so you are in the know.   Please call 410-222-6414 
and one of the secretaries can get you the required log in information.  

Marley Elementary School has lunch pick up from 12:00 to 12:30 
each day.  Simply come to the front of the school and one of our 
amazing staff members will assist you.  

 

http://www.aacps.org
http://www.aacps.org



